
 

From: Town of Durham <info@townofdurham.ca> 
Sent: January 18, 2021 10:41 AM 
To: Mayor WESTGREY <mayor@westgrey.com>; Doug Hutchinson 
<doughutchinson@westgrey.com> 
Subject: thanks 

To West Grey Council and staff, 

After the big snow storm at Christmas, it was heartening to see the large banks of snow along 
Garafraxa St removed in time for businesses to benefit. Thanks to public works for the good work! 

We are looking forward to a brighter 2021! 

Tim Dyck 
Durham Downtown BIA executive 
519-369-1283 
www.townofdurham.ca 

mailto:info@townofdurham.ca
mailto:mayor@westgrey.com
mailto:doughutchinson@westgrey.com
http://www.townofdurham.ca/



